
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speaker:  Jake Friesen 

Worship Leader:  Gerry Giesbrecht 

Song Leader & Pianist:  Ryan Thiessen 

 

Date:  January 17, 2021 

Sermon Notes 

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________ 

 

Office (Lori Miller) – blumenortmc@gmail.com 

Rentals (Dorothy Hildebrandt) – (204)-324-4426 

Youth Pastor Gerry Giesbrecht – bmcyouthpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 

January 24 – Gerry Giesbrecht 
January 31 – Geoff Loewen 
February 7 – Eric Peters 
 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 
worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 
Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

Werner & Marlene Ens 
Helen Janzen 

Giving Update 

Budget to Yearend:  $ 375, 000 
Income to Yearend:  $390, 154 
Surplus:  $15,154  
 

Missionaries 

Ryan Thiessen 
Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 
Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 
Lisa & Matt Wiebe (DR) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 
Lord we thank you for your great and precious 

promises.  Thank you that you are kind and gracious 
and good.  Thank you that the Holy Spirit you have 
given us is powerful and mighty and that you have 

not left us on our own. Amen. 
 

 

Church Announcements 

We are thankful for John G and Esther Falk, and 
Bill and Mary Fehr accepting the call to be 

deacons in our congregation.  May God give you 
wisdom, strength, and joy in serving Him and our 

congregation in this way. 

 

Congratulations to Macey Friesen and Travis 
Plett!   They were married on January 16, 2021. 
We want to wish them God’s blessings as they 

commit themselves in a covenant of marriage to 
spend the rest of their lives together. 

 

 

Prayer & Praise 

 

 Pastoral Search Update - As was 
announced by the search committee during 
the Sharing Sunday in December, a potential 
candidate has been found for the lead pastor 

position.  Please continue to pray for the 
person God has chosen for this role, and for 
the church leadership as they move forward.  

 

Continue to pray for Helen Suderman and 
family, for healing and recovery.  

 

 

Sunday, January 17, 2021 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
Call to Worship 

Prayer 
Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – Daniel 6 
Message – Faithfulness in life’s challenges 

Closing Song 
Benediction 

Youth Ministry 

 Youth will resume January 20, 2021 

Help us keep our addresses and phone 
numbers current by contacting the church 
office by email or phone as listed in this bulletin, 
with any updates.  Yes, there are still some 
Christmas cards in mailboxes!   They can be 
picked up at the church, Thursday’s and Friday’s 
from 10am-2pm.  

Verse for the Week 
For God has not given us a spirit of fear, but of power 

and of love and of a sound mind.  
2 Timothy 1:7 

    

Community Announcements 

 

Effective April 1, 2021, MCC Canada will relocate its 
central material resources warehouse from Plum 

Coulee, Manitoba, to New Hamburg, Ontario. This 
transition will help facilitate the more rapid 

distribution of relief supplies – such as comforters, 
relief kits and canned meat – by reducing the 

number of Canadian shipping sites and locating the 
central warehouse closer to an international port. 

With the relocation of MCC Canada’s central 
warehouse operations, the Plum Coulee location will 

be closing its doors on June 30, 2021. For more 
information, please visit bit.ly/MCC-relocates. 

 

 


